
Introduction to 3D Printing at
the Makerspace
Before operating any 3D printers at the Bellingham Makerspace, it's important to adhere to the
following guidelines:

1. Training Requirement:
All users must be trained in the use and operation of the 3D printers.
Training can be obtained by taking an Introduction to 3D Printing class or by testing
out of the class with a staff member or area lead.

2. Available Printers:
The Bellingham Makerspace provides access to three Bambulabs P1P printers, an
Ender CR-10, and a CR-30.

3. Payment for Prints:
Users are responsible for paying for their prints, including any support material used.

4. Safety and Responsibility:
Operate the printers responsibly and adhere to all safety protocols outlined during
training.
Do not operate printers without proper training on the equipment.

By following these guidelines, we can ensure a safe and efficient 3D printing environment at the
Bellingham Makerspace. If you have any questions or require assistance, please don't hesitate to
reach out to staff or area leads.
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